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Sir Knight’s & Ladies:

The Christmas Season has come and gone. The Manger & Christmas lights have been put 
away. We are now in Ordinary Time. This past Sunday we celebrated the Baptism of the 
Lord.

Happy Birthday to our Friar Fr. Bester who just celebrated a birthday & I thank him for all the
spiritual direction that he gives us.
 
It has been announced that “Our Family of Parishes” St. Joseph’s, Immaculate Conception 
and Holy Name of Mary will be activated July 6, 2020. Fr. David Butler will be the Pastor 
and Fr. Chris Pietraszko will be the Associate Pastor. Everyone that I have spoken with are 
happy that we will keep them both. Let us all work together and pray for a successful 
transition.

With the new-year now upon us we will get back to our normal meeting schedule. In 
January we will have our dinner meeting. However in February we will not have a Dinner. 
Council has planned a Valentines Dinner on Saturday Feb. 22nd and some SK’s feel having 
a Dinner two days later is too close.

Let us also remember our sick and shut-ins and prey that they find solace in the graces 
given them by our lord & savior Jesus Christ.

Your Faithful Navigator
Howard Culligan.

Upcoming Events:

Fri Jan 17, 2020 Euchre Party 6:30 PM
Tues Jan 21, 2020 Bingo
Mon. Jan 27, 2020 Dinner Meeting (Cocktails 6:30 Dinner 7 PM)
Sat. Feb 01, 2020 Bingo
Sun. Feb16, 2020 Bingo Matinee


